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As AVVA National Membership Chair and Committee for April 2022, we continue 
to move forward to increase our Membership for the future success of AVVA. 
 
We had a meeting with Nina, National AVVA Secretary; Susan Price, National 
AVVA Finance Chair; and myself, to discuss changes in membership dues that will 
benefit everyone.  The changes will affect lifetime AVVA membership and Dual 
Membership and the outcome, we feel, will be beneficial to all in the long run. 
 
I discussed the projected changes with the membership committee: Jennifer Ellis, 
Bobby Morris, and Ruth Feliciano and all were in agreement that these changes 
are favorable to everyone concerned. 
 
Membership is a continuous process that requires plenty of attention.  Even 
before I was placed in this position, I was given tasks to follow up on for 
membership.  I’ve been trying my best to catch up with all the demands that 
continue to arrive i.e., requests for membership cards, web and email rosters, 
database information and rosters with upcoming elections and the list goes on. 
 
I have the AVVA Regions organized so I can quickly assist you with Membership 
concerns. 
 
Together, with Jennifer Ellis, Bobbie Morris and Ruth Feliciano, we plan for future 
Zoom or “Go To Meetings” to brainstorm to build up our membership.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Teresa Rangel    Jennifer Ellis 
AVVA National Membership  Bobbie Morris 
Chair      Ruth Feliciano 
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